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Managing the Risks of Client-Sponsored Group Health Plans

News
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Sheldon Blumling wrote an article forThe ACA: A Guide to the Year Ahead.

He explained how client-sponsored group health plans are becoming more common in the PEO

industry for a variety of reasons:

Larger, more sophisticated clients are using PEOs.

Increased regulatory constraints exist for PEO-sponsored group health plans, including those

brought about by healthcare reform.

Fewer choices exist in the marketplace for PEO-sponsored group health plans.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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